
AVRASYA 
İNCELEMELERİ 
MERKEZİ 
CENTER FOR 
EURASIAN STUDIES

SCOTTISH GOVERNMENT SET TO DEMAND LEGAL RIGHT TO NEW INDEPENDENCE 
REFERENDUM: NEWSPAPER

- 09.02.2017

Reuters (8 February 2017)

Scottish government workers have been told to ready themselves for a second independence 
referendum in a notice that said First Minister Nicola Sturgeon was set to demand the legal right to 
another constitutional vote, The Courier newspaper in Dundee, Scotland, reported on Wednesday.

The Scottish government was not immediately available for comment. 

Support for Scottish independence has risen since British Prime Minister Theresa May came out 
last month in favor of Britain making a clean break with the European Union when it leaves the 
bloc, an opinion poll showed on Wednesday.

A majority of those asked in the BMG survey, 51 percent, still opposed independence, the survey 
showed, but that number fell by 3-1/2 points, while the number supporting secession rose by the 
same amount, to 49 percent.

In 2014, Scots voted 55 percent to 45 percent to remain in the United Kingdom. But last year's UK-
wide vote to leave the EU changed the landscape because a majority of Scots backed staying in 
the bloc.

A Courier report on Tuesday said May was secretly working on a strategy to deal with Sturgeon's 
demand for a second independence referendum.

SEOUL Lawyers for South Korean President Park Geun-hye have rejected a plan by a special 
prosecutor investigating a graft scandal to question her, citing a media leak, a spokesman for the 
prosecutor's office said on Thursday.
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